
 

 

 

  

Dear Valued City of Dover Customers, 

On June 25, 2018 the Dover City Council awarded a contract to Gateway Construction, Inc. to replace the water main on 

your street.  The replacement project is scheduled to start on or around September 4, 2018 and is planned to conclude 

on or around October 4, 2018, weather permitting. Additional correspondence will be delivered when a definitive start 

date is determined. This project will improve the quality of our water, improve available capacity, increase system 

reliability and make improvements for fire protection.   

This replacement project will install a new larger water main as well as new water services (to the right-of-way), new curb 

stops and new water meters.  Customers will be notified at least 48 hours prior to any scheduled water 

interruptions.  During construction, temporary road closures may be required within the scope of the project, however, 

your trash removal will remain available throughout the entire project.  Following the necessary installation work, 

disturbed areas within the road will be patched and blacktopped, as well as grassy areas that are disturbed will be re-

seeded.   

This project was initiated after staff was informed of a DelDOT traffic calming project on North State Street.  Prior to the 

traffic calming project, staff identified the need for upgrading the existing four-inch (4”) unlined cast iron water main 

located in North State Street, between Pennsylvania Avenue and Columbia Avenue.  The existing water main will be 

replaced with a new twelve-inch (12”) cement lined ductile iron water main. The existing undersized mains were installed 

around 1963. The new water mains will provide City of Dover customers with improved water quality, increased system 

reliability and improved fire protection.   

An exhibit on the extent of this project is on the opposite side of this page for your convenience.  On behalf of the City of 

Dover Department of Public Works, we would like to sincerely thank you for your cooperation with this improvement 

project.  Please contact the City of Dover if you have any special needs in accessing your property.  If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,     Sincerely, 

 
Paul Thompson     Gateway Construction, Inc. 302-678-9500 
Construction Manager    Mark Kohout, Jr., Project Supervisor (302) 242-1570 
City of Dover     Mark Kohout, President (302) 363-6240 
Department of Public Works 
Phone:  302-736-7025             
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